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We are writing in response to Layfield Plastics application to expand their operation.

Our primary concern is that these changes may result in an increase in the noise level
that we are exposed to. The increase in activity would result in longer times when the
plastic pellets are being blown through the pipes with the accompanying ringing noise.
We would like to see Layfield Plastics configure the tower and additional silos so that it
mitigates the noise from the pipes.

There would also be more train noise and pollution as more material would be brought
in for the expanded operation.

Our customers from our U-pick raspberry farm have commented about the persistent
ringing noise that is emitted whenever the plastic pellets are being blown through the

pipes.

We would like to see the new tower, new and existing silos and piping be designed or
enclosed to minimize the noise level.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours truly,

Ben & Betty Baerg
11411 Sheli Rd
Richmond




